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It’s a Bug’s Life
Mr Smith, our Eco Lead and children at Rivelin had a great afternoon 
on Wednesday in the school garden. Here is a message from Mr Smith:
Do you know how important pollinators are?
Well thanks to working with the Bug Life charity, our Eco Warriors 
and other pupils got the chance to do their bit for these amazing 
creatures . We spent the afternoon planting pollinator friendly plants 
and learning how they help our local environment. The children were 
so engaged and loved getting stuck into the outdoors. They did a great 
job of helping to develop our school garden.

Decimals down the corridor!
Mrs M was super impressed with 
children in maths club this week. The 
children used maths link cubes as 
tenths and made different decimal 
numbers. The children then worked 
together to put them in ascending 
order. Well done Y4s!


